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The Permanent Mission of Tunisia to the United Nations presents its compliments
to the Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority and with reference to the latter’s
note n° ISA/OLA/2025/050 dated 29 January 2025, has the honor to inform that the
Republic of Tunisia had already submitted the documents containing charts and lists of its
geographical coordinates showing the outer limit lines of its continental shelf, to the
Secretariat of the United Nations according to article 84 (2) of the United Nations
Convention on the Law of the Sea. Are enclosed a copy of which.

The Permanent Mission of Tunisia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority the assurances of its highest
consideration.i<

New York, 14 April 2025

The International Seabed Authority

Kingston



